
A & L Fashion London Award Event 2017

A&L Fashion from London UK New

Designs & Manufacturer Releases A Brand

New Fashion Range to Help People With

MS (Multiple Sclerosis)    

REGENTS PARK, LONDON , UK,

September 12, 2017 /

EINPresswire.com/ -- A&L Fashion of

London will be launching their Brand

New Range, to Support Children &

Adults to live well with MS or Multiple

Sclerosis) On November the 9th 2017

in, Kensington, London.

The evening event will share A&L's

Autumn,Winter & Spring bespoke

handmade fashion, bags,purses &

handbags designed by Kaz Aston &

Philip Lester. The fashion range

manufactured in luxurious fabrics in

East London by the A&L Team.

Access to free online Education & Charity Support about MS is a great Edition Chairman Philip

Lester of A&L Fashion London shares "working with a fellow rotary London member to support

business and education about MS is really important and appreciated by people diagnosed or

#SupercarGB 2017 event

was superb especially, when

two ladies drove an amazing

and very powerful Audi R8,

V10 Spider car that

continuously gave top

performance, times and

great comfort on

Dolomites.”

Kaz Aston

living with MS to also enable work or engagement in

community social events".

As part of the 2017 public engagement events for A&L

Fashion they have Partnered with global education charity,

Monarchyonline.org, who help thousands of people learn

more about today’s Monarchy and have launched a brand

new, Super Car, all Female driving team and daily online

SuperCar magazine, as the charity also recognises the

amazing contributions made by the Super Car industry and

females today for the good of the people to promote

education. Following various www.monarchyonline.org

educational events from January to August 2017, aimed at

http://www.einpresswire.com
http://www.monarchyonline.org


2017 New Range

Kaz Aston

helping the public learn more about

the monarchy, the charity are now

proud to share that the girls team

successfully drove the full

#SuperCarGB 2017 Route Dolomites

drive.

The #SupercarGB 2017 event was

superb especially, when two ladies

drove an amazing and very powerful

Audi R8, V10 Spider car that

continuously gave top performance

times and great comfort over the

Dolomites challenging roads. However,

the primary purpose for the two

female drivers was to raise awareness

for people living with MS or Multiple

Sclerosis and those recovering, after a

stroke, that are both neurological care

needs. 

Team member Kaz Aston also, has MS

& sadly her mother recently had a

stroke. Important also, as a stroke

occurs around 152 Thousand Times a

year, that is one stroke every three

minutes and 27 seconds in the UK.

As a result A&L Fashion of London are

really supporting the new all girls team

and perfectly placed to also support

UK charities that already are helping

with the local communities to raise

donations to improve access to help

for the longer term with MS and

emergency care after a stroke.

Future Super Car events are being planned for 2017/8 so. if you have any ideas and want to work

together please contact Kaz Aston on UK (+44) 07768904878 or email via our various websites

and social media channels. 

karen aston

W1PR

+447768904878

http://www.supercargb.co.uk/
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